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Oregonians are taxed more than enough already for our transportation systems. The 

problem is not that there is insufficient funds but that the state does not prioritize 

spending existing funds efficiently towards appropriate goals. A change of mindset 

needs to occur in our government, not an increase in funding. The working and tax 

paying people of Oregon cannot continue to support government bloat. Other states 

manage to deliver for much less, there is no valid excuse for Oregon to be coming up 

short.  


